
 
 

Public Notice 

Proposed Vancouver Opioid Treatment Program (OTP) public notice:  

Clark County Comprehensive Treatment Center proposes establishing an OTP in the Clark 

County Jail at 707 W. 13th Street, Vancouver, WA 98666.  

RCW 71.24.590 requires the Department of Health (DOH) to provide public notice to media 

outlets in the community in which an OTP is proposed to be located.  

OTPs provide medications for the treatment of opioid use disorder along with counseling and 

other medical services. For more information about this program, please contact the proposed 

OTP: 

Phone: 360-360-2736 

Email: Tamra.kawamoto@ctcprograms.com  

The Washington State Department of Health (DOH) does not own, operate, or provide funding to 

OTP clinics. The location of an OTP is selected by the proposed program and must be approved 

by the city and/or county authorities. More information can be found at 

www.doh.wa.gov/proposedOTP.  

 

DOH is committed to providing the public with information in appropriate alternate languages or 

formats. Requests for accommodations can be made by calling 800-525-0127 or emailing 

civil.rights@doh.wa.gov. TTY users dial 711.  
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